
School Visit Programme 2017 – Upper Hutt College Visit to JICC 

 

English Version 

 

Date: 03/07/17 

Location: Japan Information and Cultural Centre 

On 3 of July 2017 the Japan Information and Cultural Centre hosted the year 9 Japanese class from 
Upper Hutt College. 

The students and teacher were treated to a brief presentation from one of our JICC staff about 
JICC activities and about our staff member’s firsthand experience on the JET Programme and living 
in Hiroshima city. The presentation was followed by a round of karuta, and then some practice 
with kendama’s and a friendly “kendama speed rally” between two teams. Some of the children 
were also very interested in the fake food display and asked some questions about the food. The 
visit finished up with a group photo before the students and teachers left the Embassy to go to a 
Japanese restaurant for lunch. 

 

 

日本語版 

 

7 月 3 日、アッパーハット高校で日本語を履修する 9 年生 14 名，教員 2 名が当館広報文

化センターに来訪しました。元 JET プログラムの参加者で CIR として広島市役所に務めて

いた当館の職員から，日本での活動について説明。その後，2 チームに分かれてけん玉リ

レーをし，かるたに初挑戦しました。また，食品サンプルに大変興味を示す生徒も見受け

られました。 

  



Photos 

 

 

1 A student shows of his balancing skills with a 
kendama 

2 The students enjoy a game of karuta 

3 JICC staff memner Chris showcaseing some 
amazing Japanese food to some students 

4 Class photo 


